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Greetings Fellow Golfers, 

Congratulations to our very own Kenneth Loftin who scored his second career Hole-In-One on September 26 on hole 

number 16. Witnesses include pictured above L-R, Melvin Lee, Tom Britt, Kenneth, Deno Jetton. Way to go Kenneth. I 

believe you had your first also this year. This Tuesday we will be hosting the Guy Peterson Memorial Tournament. Tee 

time is scheduled for 10:00 am Shotgun. Course will be closed until 10:00 and then and can get out limited play until 

course can reopen at 2:30. I will do everything possible to get as many people on the course as I can. Check with Pro 

Shop. This Thursday will see our High School Girls for a 9 hole match at 3:00. On Friday 12 October we will be hosting  

First African Baptist Church at 1:00. Saturday 13 October Stoney Creek Country Club will be here using tee times start-

ing at 11:30. Also on this day will be the first day of the 2018 Club Championship which will be a 36 hole Medal tourna-

ment. Open to all members and employees. Cost $20.00. First day you can play with whomever you want as long as 

you receive an official score card and rules sheet from the Pro Shop prior to teeing up. Sunday will be assigned tee 

times starting at 12:30 pm. Award presentation along with light food and refreshments immediately following play on 

Sunday. Sign-up sheet in Pro Shop. On Monday 15 October we will be hosting the NCHSAA Girls Regional Tourna-

ment. Tee times start at 9:00. Course closed that morning but open for play immediately after last group tees off. On the 

16th the Sandtrappers will be here shotgunning off at 10:00 and on the 18th we will again be hosting the Southeast Sen-

iors at 10:00. That same day at 5:30 we will be having another Shootin’ da Bull at 5:30. We are looking to have a 

‘Reverse Par 3’ due to daylight limitations. Sign-up sheet in Pro Shop, $15 Members, $25 non-members. On the 19th 

Feeding Young Minds is having their tournament. Great flyer posted on our Facebook page explaining their very 

worthwhile cause. And finally on Saturday the 20th we will be hosting a Relay for Life tournament at 9:00 that morn-

ing. Course will be closed that day till around 1:30. As you can see, October is a very busy month for Goldsboro Munic-

ipal Golf Course. As things progress, or if there are any changes, I will keep everyone notified either by email or Face-

book. Please don’t forget our reciprocals at other area courses.                                                                Jody F. Dean PGA       
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Members that have recently turned 60 , 

contact the Pro Shop for a dues   

adjustment to ’Senior’ rates.  
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